
The Good News! Book Fair  
is coming to our school!   

 

 

 

          May 6th -10th 
                  

 Please refer to the schedule to see your child’s shopping day.   
Parents are welcome to come and shop with their children during their scheduled class time. 

 

 The Fair will stay open until 3:15 pm Monday—Thursday. 
 

 The attached flyer highlights many of the great books  

available.  For a complete selection, to find out more about  

the Good News! Book Fair or to shop online go to: 

http://www.goodnewsbookfair.com/virtual-fair 

                Use code    ASCS24   at checkout. 

 

 

http://www.goodnewsbookfair.com/virtual-fair/ascs-fileserver/UsersF/kmaihack/.TEMP_com.apple.iWork.Pages_174_287346605_1

